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Dear Parents and Carers,  
We are looking forward to welcoming everyone to parents’ evening next week, there has been a fantastic signup, 
we really do appreciate your support in attending these meetings. If you have not had an opportunity to make an 
appointment yet, please either speak to your child’s class teacher or the school office. 
I have detailed below a few of the special events coming up over the next term, including our 100th day of school 
celebrations and World Book Day, please take a moment to read the information and make a note on your 
calendars. If you have any questions please ask! 
Finally, we are often made aware of community events that may be of interest to you all. You will find a 
community news attachment along with my newsletter going forward, whenever we are made aware of 
something we feel maybe of interest. 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Key Dates 
 
05/02 Parents’ Eve 5.30 - 7.30pm 
06/02 Parents’ Eve 3.30 – 5.30pm 
09/02 Last day of term (normal pick up time) 

12/02 – 16/02 Half term 
19/02 Children return to school 
21/02 100th Day of School  
07/03 World Book Day  
15/03  FOBSA Party Night 
27/03 Last day of term (normal pick up) 
28/03 Inset day (School closed to children) 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

FOBSA  
Almost £90 was raised from our Happy Bags collection last week, thank you for your support! On Friday 9th 
February, FOBSA will be holding a book sale and shortly, you will also be receiving a letter about the FOBSA Silver 
Smarties challenge! 

Breakfast Club 
 
Bookings are now open for next terms’ 
breakfast club. Please ensure you return 
booking forms no later than Thursday 8th 
February. 
 
Full details, including the booking form can be 
found on our website here 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 
World Book Day is rapidly approaching. As you know, we 
love to celebrate reading all year at Bagshot but, we make 
an even bigger effort to promote how wonderful reading 
can be, over the month of March! As part of our 
celebrations we would like to invite the children to dress as 
their favourite book character on World Book Day. The 
costume can be a hint of a character, a full outfit or anything 
in between. 
We will update you closer to the time, of the other events 
we have planned but wanted to give you plenty of notice of 
the costume element! 
 

100th Day of School – Wednesday 21st February 
We will be celebrating our 100th day of school this academic 
year, on Wednesday 21st February. We will be marking this 
special occasion with a day of maths activities focused on 
the number 100! To help us celebrate, we would like the 
children to create a collection of 100 things at home, to 
then bring into school, on our 100th day. For example, your 
child could collect 100 grains of rice, make a picture using 
100 stickers, create a necklace from 100 pieces of cereal, 
design a poster showing 100 items grouped into 10s, make a 
Lego model using only 100 bricks, write a story using 100 
words…the ideas are endless! The objective is to have fun, 
whilst counting and learning about numbers. 

 
 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/our-children/clubs/

